
UPDATE: Subaru Recall Campaign: WTD-65 

Steering Column 

TO: SDC EST CEN WST 

FROM: Subaru of America, Inc. 

DEPARTMENT: Parts & Service 

DATE: 05/13/2016 

CATEGORY: Show in all Categories 

 

Please be advised that owner notification letters will be mailed today, and emails will also 

be sent today to owners with a valid email address on file with MySubaru.com. 

A copy of the customer letter is attached. 

 

https://content.subarunet.com/snet/_content/_attachment/wtd-65_owner_letter_5-13-16.pdf

